Update - 18 Wheeler rollover shuts exit down
in Greenwood

Saturday, September 30, 2023

Update: Interstate 20 Westbound at exit 3 is now open.

Caddo deputies are assisting Greenwood Police Department with a single vehicle traffic accident involving a 18
Wheeler rollover on Interstate 20 Westbound at exit 3. The exit is currently shutdown.




